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Pay Increases Approved for JCC Administrators
(KLZA)-- Johnson County Central School Board members approved pay
increases for the District administrators when they met February 13th.

The Tecumseh Chieftan reports Superintendent Jack Moles contract was
extended through the 2017-18 school year with a $5,000 salary increase. His
compensation will be $136,500.

Board members also approved $2,500 salary increases for JCC School District
principals Rick Lester, Rich Bacon and Jon Rother.

It was also noted during the meeting that Sterling Superintendent Ryan
Knippelmeyer had sent a letter to the JCC Board inquiring about whether
Johnson County Central Schools would be interested in a sports co-op in the
future. There was no further discussion on the topic.
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